FERPA Homework Consent

In compliance with the Family Education Right to Privacy Act (FERPA), it is the policy of the
Utah State University to maintain the confidentiality of students’ records.

I understand that the record of my academic performance at the university is confidential.
However, in an effort to maximize instruction time and limit time expended passing back
thousands of assignments during the semester, I authorize INSTRUCTOR NAME (e.g., Dr.
John Smith), the instructor of this course, COURSE PREFIX AND NUMBER, SEMESTER
AND YEAR (e.g., Spring 2010), to place my exams, quizzes and assignments out for pick-up
immediately before, during or after class time (or during other appropriate group meetings of
class members), or to pass them around during the class period. Only other members of the class
could potentially see my name and scores, and only during the restricted time frame specified

above.

I understand that I may rescind this consent, in writing to the instructor, at any time during the
academic term.

Signature Printed Name

Date Student Number

If you DO NOT grant your consent to the statements above, please sign below. If you sign
below, your exams, quizzes and assignments will be returned directly to you, and will not be

accessible to other students.

Signature Printed Name

Date Student Number



